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April 17, 2020 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2019-0037 – 2020 Cost of Service Application 
 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. – Licence No. ED-2002-0559 
 

Dear Ms. Long: 
 
We are writing on behalf of all the parties engaged in settlement discussions with respect to the above noted 
proceeding.  While the parties continue to work diligently and cooperatively towards a settlement proposal, we will not 
be able to file a proposal before the current deadline of April 17th, 2020 expires.  Accordingly, we ask that deadline for 
the filing of a Settlement Proposal be extended to April 21st, 2020 so that the parties can continue to work towards a 
proposal that can be submitted to the Board for approval. 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Original Signed By 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor – Regulatory 
 
 
Cc:  Donald Lau, Case Manager 
 Mike Buonaguro 
 Intervernors in EB-2019-0037 


